
Lincolnshire-Prairie View School District 103

Memo

To: Board of Education
From: Scott Warren, Ed.D.
Date: May 2, 2024
Re: Safe Firearm Storage Communication

The Press Plus policy service the district uses to update the district’s policies provided a “Safe
Firearm Storage '' letter for the Board to consider. The letter is written to be sent home to families
informing them of the importance of safely storing firearms in the home. The Board will discuss
the letter at the meeting.


